
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

COMMISSION ON CHILDREN, YOUTH AND FAMILIES 
 

 

THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the meeting of the Commission on Children, 
Youth and Families scheduled for June 3, 2021 has been 

CANCELED. 
 
 
       Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
       City of Farmington Hills 


